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The KPATA Board Members discussed “best
practices” for a non-profit board including the
importance of connection with the communities
and local PAT programs.

T W O

T H R E E

F O U R
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The Training and Education committee has
finalized a date and location for the KPATA
spring Collaborative Learning Day. Watch your
email for additional details soon!

Our DEIA grant sessions will be wrapped up with a
presentation by Dr. Anton Treuer on December 12th.
We hope you can join us! Registration information
can be found in the KPATA newsletter.  

The KPATA Social Media committee has been busy
sharing group connection ideas, highlights from the
PATNC Conference, Parent Educator Tips, and
Social Media tips. We hope you tuned in to catch
them!

The newly revamped Advocacy Committee met and
has several exciting ideas that will help to support
Daily Advocacy in your local community.


